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Our High Flyers of the Week! 

 

                                              

 

 

Fox class are 

learning 

about earth 

and space. 

They have 

made a scaled 

model of the 

Solar System 

outside. 

 
 

Hedgehog class 

have been 

investigating 

factors and 

multiples using 

different types 

of resources. 

Well done to our 

High Flyers of the 

week! 

 

 

This week in Rabbit 

class we have been 

learning about 

castles. We have 

started to make our 

own castle 

entrance around 

the door! 

We have also been 

learning yoga which 

we do after lunchtime 

every day. This pose is 

called sailing boat. 

Ask your children to 

show you at home 

and have a go! 


